
 
 
 
 
 
Non-Executive Director Opportunity: 

Are you looking for an impactful NED role in Community Energy? Ouse Valley Energy 
Services CIC (OVESCO) is an established Lewes based community energy company 
with over 17 years of experience. We want to grow our work and our impact delivering 
local energy generation and energy advice services across Sussex. We see this an 
expanding market to which we can offer our knowledge and practical experience. We 
need to maintain and grow our position in the community energy sector and are seeking 
board members who can help us succeed in that. 

Experience across: strategic development; commercial and financial planning and 
management; grants; communications; advocacy; HR or legal - would all be welcomed, 
together with the commitment to act on the climate emergency. We seek a NED to help 
us achieve our vision in which 100% of our local energy needs are generated from 
renewable source to enable local decarbonisation. We strive to be the go-to trusted 
source of advice for the benefit of the local community.  

We are committed to increasing diversity within our organisation and positively 
welcome applications from all. We are registered as both a community interest 
company and represent a number of community benefit societies, so the role is open to 
join one of more boards.  If you are new to being a NED, it’s a great opportunity to get 
this experience in a friendly and professionally run not for profit organisation. 

The time commitment is for four board meetings per year, plus strategic and ad hoc 
support depending on the time you have available and your skills and abilities. It is a 
voluntary role with reasonable expenses reimbursed. 

Application Process: 

if you are interested in joining us at as a non-executive Director contact us at 
hello@ovesco.co.uk. Please provide your CV and a paragraph of up to 300 words to 
tell us about why you want to join the board of directors. In the title of your email 
please put you name followed by EOI OVESCO Non-Executive Director. 

The request for an OVESCO Non-Executive Director is open from Tuesday 4th March until 
Midnight Friday 14th March. We will then short list applicants W/C 17th March and 
respond by Friday 21st March. 

 

For more information about OVESCO visit www.ovesco.co.uk 
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